Hamilton Mill United Methodist Church Preschool

Volume 20 Issue 6 February 1, 2021



February

2 Groundhog Day

7 Superbowl Sunday

9 In-House Registration is due to the Preschool Office

10 February tuition is due

10-11 Wear Pink Days

10-11 Celebrate Valentine's Day. Exchange Valentines with children in your class

12 No School

15 No School-President's Day

17-18 Early Release 12:00 noon for all classes

17-18 Pajama Days

17 Ash Wednesday

19 Community registration opens online

24-25 Wear School Shirts Days



Reset, Restart

We got off to a bumpy start in January but we are excited to start fresh this month! Covid numbers are very high in our community and we had several positive cases in our school in the first week back. We hope everyone comes back, healthy and ready to enjoy the rest of the year. When sending your child to school each day, please make sure he/she forms if you plan to rehas not been around anyone that has tested positive, exposed, or that they do not have any symptoms. Also please continue to have your child ready to get their temp checked in carpool.

<u>February Tuition</u>

Tuition envelopes will go home Feb 1 and 2 and tuition will be due February 10. Remember the January credit you received for days lost in January will be credited to May's tuition.

Registration

It has been a very crazy year and we want to look forward to the fall when we hope to have more of a normal school year. We have started the In-House registration process for the 2020-21 school year. We are still collecting registration forms for the fall from all current students and sibling until February 9. Please complete the turn in the fall. We are not collecting the registration fee at this time. We will send out invoices later this month. We will then open registration to church members, legacy and the community so we want to make sure our current families have the first choice for classes.

<u>Valentine's Day</u>

Valentine's Day is almost here! There will be no big party or parents, but each class will have a

special treat. The teacher will talk to the room parent and something can be sent in that is prepackaged from the store. Also, each class will exchange Valentine's. The teachers will send directions home as to how to address the Valentines. That day, the children will get to pass out their valentines to everyone in their class. If you do send a treat with the valentine, it must be something that is prepacked from the store. Nothing homemade please. Please remember if you have someone in your class that has an allergy, to send in a treat with your valentine card that everyone can enjoy.

Dr. Seuss Week

The first week in March will be Dr. Seuss Week. Be looking for days your child may want to dress up. Dr. Seuss's birthday is March 2 and we have a fun week of activities.

Tax ID

Contact Jennifer or Leigh if you need information on using the preschool while you work. The office is 770-271-2783. Also, Ms. Leigh can send monthly receipts if needed for employer programs.

Early Release

Don't forget that Wednesday and Thursday, February 17-18, we will release from school at noon. This will include all classes dismissing upstairs at noon. Carpool will begin at 11:50 am and should finish around 12:15pm.

School Shirts are IN!!

We will be sending your child's school shirt home in their bag this week. Please double check size and if there is an issue let the office know. The children can wear them anytime but we will have a school shirt day February 24 and 25.